
 

New Faces  at  Applegate  School  

School  Hours   

Grades K5 

    8:10- 2:35 

Grades 6-8    

8:10: 2:40 

Contact   

Numbers 

846-6280  

Applegate School 

September 2013 

Cougar  Tails 

Monthly Calendar 

  SEPTEMBER 

Sept. 19th- 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

NIGHT– ice cream 

social- 5-6:30 pm. 

—————————— 

Volleyball Games 

Sept 16@ Sacred Heart 

Sept 18 vs Grace Christian 

Home 

Sept 23 @ Shady Cove 

Sept 25 vs New Hope- 

Home 

Sept 30 @ Prospect 

 

————————-- 

OCTOBER 1st—

Picture Day 

 

We would like to welcome all students and staff back 

to school.   We are looking forward to an amazing year 

full of learning and Applegate Pride. “Go Cougars! ” 

 You will notice some new faces on campus.  We would 

like to welcome the following new team mates: 

Melisa Smock - Office Manager. 

Mrs. Sylvia Saporta– Special Education Teacher 

Mrs.  Vicki DiStefano- K1 teacher 

Julianna Tompson– Computer Lab Ed.  Assistant 

Cary Polka,- Food Service Manager 

Brad Irvin—Music Instructor  

We would like to extend an invitation to you and your 

family to Back to School Night and our Ice Cream So-

cial on September 19th at 5-6:30 pm.  This is a great 

time to put faces to the new names.  

Hope everyone had a great summer and is ready to get 

back to work.  Any questions be sure and give us a call 

at 541-846-6280.  



Dear Parents/ Guardians: 

In compliance with the requirements of the No Child Left Behind statute the 
Three Rivers School District informs parents that you may request information about the profes-
sional qualifications of your student’s teacher(s). The following information may be requested: 

 
whether the teacher has met the Oregon Department of Education’s requirements for certifi-

cation for the grade level and subject areas in which the teacher provides instruction; 

 
whether the teacher is teaching under an emergency or other provisional status through 

which Oregon qualifications or certification criteria have been waived; 

 

the college major and any graduate certification or degree held by the teacher; 

 

whether the student is provided services by paraprofessionals, and if so, their qualifications. 

 
If you wish to request information concerning your child’s teacher’s qualifications, please contact 
your child’s principal at Applegate School – 541-846-6280 

          Education of All Disabled Children/ Young Adults 

Public Law 105.17 known as I.D.E.A. (Individualized Disability Education Act) requires that school 

districts provide a free and appropriate education to all disabled children/young adults ages 0 to 21. 

Three Rivers School District requests the identification of any disabled children/young adults be-

tween the ages of 0 to 21, who are not enrolled or currently being served by the district schools. 

If you know of any disabled children/ young adults who are not receiving educational services, 

please call the Special Education Department of the Three Rivers School District. The phone num-

ber is  541-862-3111. 



       Just a Reminder…………………….. 

 September 16th-20th we will be offering FREE breakfast  to all students.  

 Breakfast is served every morning starting at  7:45 am 

 We are still experiencing some warm weather .  Please  make sure students 

are dressed appropriately: no spaghetti strap dresses or shirts, shorts must 

be finger tip length, and K-5 please do not wear flip- flops. 

 Students taking meds from home need to bring medicine to the office in the 

original prescription bottle and fill out a Parent’s Request For Giving Medica-

tion at School.  

 Students must bring cough drops into the office also.  

 Any vitamins, herbal food or supplements cannot be administered at 

 school. 

 Three school rules all students can follow at school & at home:   

  Be Safe Be Responsible Be Respectful 

 Learning Starts & tardy bell rings Every Day at 8:10  

Please call before 2:30 pm if you have different instructions for 

your student to get home. Once students are dismissed it is very 

hard to locate them in a timely manner.   We would like to remind 

all parents that are picking up their students to wait and have them 

escorted across the parking lot. We have had students go out into 

the parking lot in front of cars and between the parked buses. 

Please stand by your parked car and motion to 

Janie . This is for their safety.    Thank You! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME BACK!! 

Greetings from the Library!  

It is wonderful to see all of our students back at school! I am busy working on 

planning a fun year here in the Library—stay tuned for details!   

I am throwing around ideas for Reading Contests and am looking at supporting 

our Battle of the Books competitors in fun and engaging ways. I am excited to 

continue to feature student book reviewers each month! And, of course, we have 

our Book Fair to look forward to!  

 

APPLEGATE SCHOOL  

LIBRARY NEWSLETTER 

SEPTEMBER  

New books purchased at 
the end of last year from 
our Scholastic Book Fair 

are  now available for 
check out 


